
WE REMEMBER Florida 2000, Ohio 2004, Wisconsin 2011, and the gutting of  the Voting 
Rights Act by the Supreme Court in 2014, and we are willing to act this year if  the right to free 
and fair elections is denied again.
WE SUPPORT efforts to protect the right to vote leading up to Election Day, November 8th.
IF NECESSARY, WE PLEDGE to join nationwide pro-democracy protests starting on the next 
day, either in my community, in key states where fraud occurred, or in Washington, D.C., and if  
necessary, to demand a recount, investigation, and criminal prosecutions of  those responsible.
WE PLEDGE: NO MORE STOLEN ELECTIONS!
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